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‘Online appointment system’ for consular services w.e.f. 9 May 2019’ 

 

As part of High Commission’s ongoing efforts to streamline Consular 

services to the applicants and make it applicant friendly, High Commission of 

India, Kuala Lumpur is implementing ‘Online Appointment System’ with effect 

from 9 May 2019 (Thursday). The online appointment system is aimed at 

reducing the waiting period for the applicants seeking Consular services from the 

Indian High Commission. This ‘state of the art’ system for online appointment will 

make the whole process of seeking various services from the High Commission 

of India more efficient.  

2. All the applicants seeking services offered at High Commission of India are 

requested to take prior appointment before visiting High Commission of India, 

Kuala Lumpur to avoid inconvenience. 

3. Applicants may please visit High Commission of India, Kuala Lumpur 

website on https://hcikl.gov.in for seeking appointment and further 

details/clarifications.   
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